
Just A Reminder……… 

               SCHOOL PICTURE DAY IS: 

 
Friday, October 25th 

At 
Crossroads High School 

 

 

ATTENTION PARENTS: 
 

No Money will be due on Picture Day. 
All students will be photographed for the School Yearbook. 

 
 

Individual photographs will be emailed to you  
approximately 2-3 weeks after picture day, 

allowing you to view and purchase your portrait packages online.   
 
 

All packages will be shipped directly to your home and are 100% guaranteed. 

Tips to Look Your Best on Picture Day! 

 
✓ Solid colors or small simple patterns photograph best. 

 
✓ Avoid wearing Green. Avoid T-shirts with logos or sayings. 

 
✓ Long-sleeved shirts look best. Sleeveless shirts may be in 

fashion but they accent the arms and look too casual. 
 
✓ Choose simple earrings and necklaces. 

 
✓ Bring a natural smile your family will treasure!                                      

These portraits will be remembered for generations! 
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